ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: May 9, 2018

TO: All Proposers W

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist
SUBIJECT: Addendum No. 1 — RFP Homeless Social Services
PROPOSALS DUE: May 15, 2018, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by a potential proposer
regarding the above-referenced Request for Proposals. This addendum becomes a part of the
Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: How does one confirm if we are registered with the Purchasing Division?

Response: You may call the main office at 865-215-2070 and anyone in the office can
assist you with confirming your registration.

Question 2: The RFP requires that we submit a valid business license. Non-Profit organizations
do not have business licenses. How do non-profits meet this requirement?

Response: Non-profits are exempt from this requirement, as well as, any other legal
exemption provided by federal or state laws.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



